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Roberta DiMezza

From: Lisa Bardsley <bardsley76@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 10:20 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill# Hb-7168

I support this bill and the need to lengthen the statue of limitations. This is very important to me.  
 
 
Lisa Bardsley 
276 Temple Hill Rd Unit 1203 
New Windsor, NY 12553 
845-542-7920 
 


